
The Radio 
Agreement

To obtain current system 
information  and apply for a 
frequency sharing agreement, 
please send us an email with the 
following information:

Organization name 

Email address

Street address

Phone number

Brief description of your 
organization

Please include the subject 
line ‘Radio Agreement Form 
Submission.’ In return, we 
will email you a Cooperators 
Frequency Guide and System 
Sharing Agreement.

 Annual and emergency 
updates will be emailed to your 
organization.

Our email: radio@dnr.wa.gov

Our phone: 360-902-1480

http://www.dnr.wa.gov/radio 

DNR operates a statewide two-way radio 
system. The Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC) permits us to share the 
use of our radio system with other public 
safety organizations, if those organizations 
would otherwise be eligible for licenses 
in the same frequency band. Most fire, 
emergency medical services and law 
enforcement organizations are eligible. We 
encourage our public safety cooperators 
to take advantage of that system when 
communicating with DNR during an incident 
response. 


